No/CLIY ISSES

Forest Department H.P.

/:‘)u‘z:ﬁ@nmw~
Azadiy,
Dated Kullu, the/ @ é June, 2022/ AMrit Mahotsay

From:- Divisional Forest Officer,
Wild Life Division, Kullu,

To: - Dhanwan Hydel Power Project,
Corp. Office, H.No. 73 Housing Board Colony.
Dhaundi, PO Nagchala, Teh. Balh, Distt. Mandi.
HP 175021

Subject:- Application for NOC (Wildlife) for SHEP Dhanwan SHEP (1.00 MW)
in District Mandi.

Sir,
Please refer to your office letter No. Nil dated 03-06-2022, on the subject
cited above.

2 In this connection, as per the field report of RO Wildlife Barot, the
proposed site for the construction of Small Hydel Electric Project Dhanwan at Kangehar/
Uhl in District Mandi, HP does not fall within the boundary of Nargu Wild Life
Sanctuary as well as its proposed Eco-Sensitive Zone. The aerial distance from nearest

Nargu Wild Life Sanctuary & its Eco-Sensitive Zone is as under:-

'Name of nearest | Distance from the Distance from the Boundary of
Wild Life | Boundary of Sanctuary. | proposed Eco-Sensitive Zones.
Sanctuary
Nargu, Wild Life 5 Kms. 4 Kms.

Sanctuary

This is for favour of information & necessary action please.

Yours faithfully,

Officer,
ivision, Kullu.

Divisio
Wild Life
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